
February 2, 2021 

 

Dear Clerk 

Please provide the Special Council with my letter of support that 

Councillor Carmine Perrelli’s motion be put on the agenda,  and distribute 

it to all of the council members. 

The Lockdown/Stay at Home order should be returned to the red 

Zone on February 9th, 2021 and not extended.  

It is scientifically documented that lockdowns do more harm 

than good to the general population and in many countries of the 

world, they are now disallowed as they deny the Constitutional 

Rights of the citizens of those countries. 

 

Kind regards, 

Vicki Karpiak 
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